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To Premier Baird, 

There is significant community concern surrounding the future management of Crown Lands  in NSW 

. over 600 submissions were made in response  to the governments White Paper, with many of these 

submissions highlighting the important environmental, social, cultural and economic values of Crown 

Lands. 

It is important that the Government provide adequate justification for its proposed reforms and 

establishes clear safeguards to reassure the community that their concerns will be addressed under 

the new management regime. 

 

To this end , I urge the Government to undertake further public consultation and release a draft 

Exposure Bill for public consultation prior to introducing new legislation in the NSW Parliament. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

John Wiggin 
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